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• In general, we consider that the draft CPD is of good quality 

and we in particular appreciate the well-defined indicators and 

gender and age disaggregated data. 

 

• We appreciate that the draft CPD highlights several lessons 

learned and actions taken/improvements made in the work of 

the CO based on them. 

 

• Vulnerabilities of the local context are identified well, 

however, the draft CPD could highlight more the differences in 

needs and accessibility of different areas/regions within the 

country. 

Thank you for providing valuable comments. While there is 

information from the annual humanitarian needs 

assessments on localized needs and accessibility, this 

information remains unfortunately limited to certain 

locations and not others due to the complex situation which 

prevails in Yemen. On the other hand, while the last 

nationwide survey was the DHS done in 2012/2013, 

UNICEF is currently undertaking a national MICS survey, 

expected to be completed by the end of 2022. Once 

completed, it will provide detailed information on multiple 

indicators, that will allow to compare the vulnerabilities and 

needs of different regions in the country. 

https://www.unicef.org/executiveboard/media/506/file/2014-16-Compendium_of_decisions_2014-EN-ODS.pdf
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Comments on specific 

aspects of the draft 

country programme 

document 

(Delegations providing comments may wish to include details, such 

as the page number, paragraph number, or page of the annexed 

results and resources framework.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


